
 

 
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank you in advance for 

your co-operation and support, 
Foundation Stage Team 

 Out and About 

 

This term Out and About will be  on Tues-

days.  Please check the main school 

newsletter for the day your child will be 

going out.  Your child will need to come 

into school wearing play clothes and 

have their school uniform in a bag on 

that day. 

 Friday 28th April 2017 

Foundation Stage Newsletter 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

You still have time to upload your photos of your child  

reading in an unusual place with a male adults to have the chance to win the Easter Reading Chal-

lenge. 

 
 
 

Topic Web 

 

Please see the other side of this newslet-

ter for this half term’s Topic Web.  It is 

very important that you know what we are 

learning about in school so that you can 

support your child at home.  If you have 

any questions about the Topic Web please 

ask a member of staff.  Thank you to eve-

ryone who has lent us ‘ Space’ related 

books.  The children have shown great en-

thusiasm for this topic and there is a real 

‘buzz’ in the classroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

You Tube 

The children have really  

enjoyed learning some new songs from 

You Tube this week.  Type in ‘Story Bots 
Planets’ to see them! 


